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New To Medicare: Thursday September 20th 5:30-7pm. Lisa Alhabal from 

SWCAA will be presenting at the Easton Public Library.  This presentation is for 

both the Medicare Newbies and for those who are not so new but have 

questions.  Refreshments will be served.  Please call me to reserve your spot.  

Individual Appointments for Medicare Annual Enrollment Period: 

Tuesday October 23rd 10-2 & Thursday November 15th 10-2 ESC computer room.  

Call me to reserve your spot. 

Teen Tech Support: Starting in late September Barlow students will be coming 

in after school for a series of hands on help for mastering your iphone, ipad, 

laptop, and social media such as facebook.  We will also have the desktop 

computers available as well. Exact dates TBD 

Small Group Tour with lunch at the newly opening Sturges 

Ridge of Fairfield: I will be taking a group of seniors to check out 

this new senior living option.  Please join us even if you are just 

curious and want to look around.  Exact details TBD but call me so 

that I can put you on my list to call when I have more details.  

Fuel Assistance: I have already started fuel applications so call me to 

make an appointment.  

SCAMS TARGETING SENIORS: Don’t give out any information over the 

phone unless you initiated the call.  You can always hang up and call 

the organization directly. Be cautious about mailings that don’t seem 

quite right.  You can also report anything suspicious to the Easton 

Police. 


